
Access Project 

Formal opening of the new facilities 

 

The new facilities at Dyke Church are now complete. The work was dedicated by the Minister, 

The Rev. Richard Moffat, at the Sunday service on 21st November. 

The fulfilment of this project is an important step towards making the church and church hall 

disability compliant.  

We look forward to welcoming more users to the church hall. For information please contact 

Jane Foster at jwaf2212@hotmail.co.uk 

 

 

 



 


